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DEPARTMENT OF HELMINTHOLOGY.

DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY.

WEST MAINS ROAD. 

EDINBURGH

14th May 1952»

Dear Sir Arthur,

I received your cable this afternoon and have replied 

saying that my acceptance of the appointment had/been mailed to you

The letter was registered and this may have accounted 

for the delay in receiving it. In case it has gone astray and not merely 

been delayed, I enclose a copy of the letter - I did not keep copies of 

the two notes referred to in the letter, but I can re-write them if

a fortnight ago.

necessary.

I had intended askingyou with whom I should com unicate 

about accomodation at Macdonald College.

Dean Barton? I find that there is a ship sailing from Glasgow on the 

9th September and I am planning to sail by it; my wife and daughter 

accompanying me. Accordingly I should like to be able to arrange the 

necessary accomodation before reaching Canada.

I presume that it will be

s
are

Yours very sincerèly,
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